
Minutes of JULY 24, 2021, DTARC Meeting  

 

The July monthly meeting was opened by President Dwayne 
Allen at 2:05 PM.      

Treasurer’s Report was given by Treasurer Jerry Boone.  He 
gave the balance in the club bank account and the current 
number of club members.   

Dwayne then asked the members to accept the minutes from 
the last meeting of June 25, 2021, which are posted on the 
website.  Wade moved to accept the minutes from last month 
and Betty seconded the motion.  All members voted in favor 
with none opposed.   

 

Old business:   

Dwayne will schedule licensing classes for Zoom and in-person, 
when possible, in the next month or so.   

He asked Jerry to contact Laurel VEC and speak to them again 
about our Club joining with Laurel.     

 

New Business:   

Katie brought up a suggestion to consider a different meeting 
time.  As of now, monthly meeting times will be decided upon 
at the meeting before. 



Electronic call-ins for voting were discussed.   

Our next monthly meeting is set for August 28, 2021, with lunch 
and the meeting at noon.   

A motion to close the meeting at 2:39 was made by Wade and 
Jerry seconded it.   

  

Patricia Boone 
Secretary 

 


